From: Federal Pilot President president@federalpilots.com
Subject: Tropical Storm Gordon
Date: September 3, 2018 at 7:48 PM
To: Kristi M CAPT Luttrell Kristi.M.Luttrell@uscg.mil, Benjamin.P.Morgan@uscg.mil, ron.branch@Ilouisianamaritime.org,
Kornick, Michelle S CIV USARMY Cemvn michelle.s.kornick@usace.army.mil, Capt. Michael Miller michael.miller@barpilot.com,
embopp69 @gmail.com, Captain Stephen H Hathorn hathornsh@nobrapilots.com

Good Evening Everyone,

Our last posted inbound is for 2000 tonight and then we drop off until 0600 on Wednesday morning. At this
time we have not diverted any vessel from SWP it has just happened naturally as most of our vessels are
coming from the Florida area and await GORDON to diminish before proceeding.

As per the latest update from the NWS our staff will shelter in place at our station in Burrwood while
operations remain in a normal staus in order to get as many vessels moved to safe berths while we still
have good weather. We will be closely monitoring the intensity, track and closest point of approach to
determine if necessary when conditions are no longer safe to move within the harbor. As stated earlier this
system has a very small wind field and a small jog to the west or east could make a ton of difference.

Please call with any questions or comments...

Greg Bush

President

The Federal Pilots of Louisiana
504-416-6727
president@federalpilots.com
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